Dear Sir/Madam, 
 I am contacting you from the International Association of Science Parks and Areas of Innovation (IASP) to inform you that we are opening a new internship scheme at our Headquarters in Malaga (Spain) for University students (undergraduates or equivalent), for the period of 1st September 2020 to 30th July 2021.
Taken into account the exceptional circumstances generated by the corona virus, prior to launching our scheme, I am contacting you to know whether you have specific recommendations for those students who should, during the next school year, complete an internship as part of their studies.
 More specifically, we would be interested to know:
[bookmark: _GoBack] -       If  placements abroad will still be going ahead for next year ?
 -       What you advise your students and how are you monitoring the situation? 
-       If the length of the placement will remain the same or if it will be reduced?
I thank you for your kind collaboration and look forward to hearing from you.
 
Best regards,
 Carol Engelspach
Membership Secretary
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